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Now convert to new BPW shock absorbers.
Improved driving comfort, a smoother ride for the payload 

and weight saving.
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BPW · THE QUALITY FACTOR

New BPW shock absorbers

The further technical development of tried-and-tested BPW 
shock absorbers has delivered additional benefits: 

• Very good damping properties because of optimised 
characteristics and improved response

• Optimised installation space because of a protective tube with 
a reduced diameter from 82mm to 75mm

(lower tube 72 mm to 65 mm)

• Weight reduction by about 1 kg (per axle)

• Identical installation and connection dimensions compared to 
previous version guarantee 100% exchangeability   
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BPW · THE QUALITY FACTOR

New BPW shock absorbers

Comparison numbers
(suitable for)BPW "old" BPW "new"

Wabco Sachs

02.3722.14.00 02.3722.83.00 438 601 230 0 123868

02.3702.52.00 02.3722.83.00 438 601 066 0 170182

02.3702.92.00 02.3722.88.00 438 601 070 0 112925

02.3702.70.00 02.3722.89.00

• Note that the units on each axle must be replaced as a set
(2 identical dampers per axle)  

• However, it is permitted to have different units on individual axles 
within the vehicle.

• The familiar "old" variants will be phased out and all will be replaced 
by the new variants

• This means there will be fewer variants, easier warehouse logistics 
and identification 


